
January 2017 
Important Dates to Remember 
Dec 26—Jan 6: Christmas Holidays  

School Cashless Registration is Open 
Jan 9: Back to School  

Kindergarten Registrations Open 
Every Tuesday: Key Bible 

Friday, Jan. 13—Pizza Day 
Jan 23: PA Day – No School 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
 I want to take this opportunity to thank our Glen Morris families for 
attending our Christmas concert.  It was lovely to chat and touch base with 
many of you. 
  
 Hope you enjoy some quality time with your family and friends over 
the holidays.  Have a wonderful Christmas and  a happy and healthy New 
Year! We look forward to seeing our students back at school on January 
9th.   
 
 Please note Kindergarten Registrations for 2016-17 will open in Janu-
ary.  Please contact the school to schedule an appointment to register your 
child (born 2013) and to receive the Kindergarten package.   
       
     Kind Regards,     
       
      Latha Reuben, Principal 

522 Glen Morris Rd, E., Glen Morris, ON NOB 1W0 (519) 740-2133  
Ms. L. Reuben, Principal                                 Mrs. S. McCormick, Secretary 

Website:  www.granderie.ca/glenmorris                                   



I 
nclement Weather  
 
Please note that in the case of inclement weather 

if school buses are cancelled in a particular zone, the 
schools in that zone will be closed to all staff and stu-
dents. We are in ZONE 3. Please listen to the radio or 
check the Board’s website at www.granderie.ca to find 
out whether the buses are cancelled and schools are 
closed. If the school buses have not been cancelled, 
the school will remain open and classes will proceed as 
usual. 

Glen Morris School Early Dismissal Procedures 

When students have arrived at school and we require students 

to be dismissed early please see below for our procedures to in-

form you:  

 If  our internet is working, a voicemail/email will be forward-

ed to all parents and/or guardians to inform you about the 

closure.  

 If  our internet is not working, the staff  will be using their 

personal or school phones to contact families.  

 Students with older siblings will be sent home on their regu-

lar bus. 

 Students who have permission to walk will be sent home.   

Instructions as per your emergency forms will be followed. 

Pizza Days and Milk Orders—On-Line Ordering begins in 
January 2017 

We will begin in January 2017 by offering pizza day and milk for online payment. Regis-
ter your child today to avoid delays. Please keep in mind that orders cannot be placed 
after the due date specified.  We are hoping that you will find this new way of pay-
ment for school items to be convenient.  For families who will not be participating 
in the School Cash OnLine program, please contact the school office before 
January 13th. 


